
MAPERS Board Notice: 

 

The MAPERS Board of Directors has a vacancy for a voting board member.  The Board seeks to fill this 

position by the Fall of 2023.   

 

To be eligible to serve on the Board, an individual must be a member or an employee of a pension plan 

governing board that is a plan sponsor member of MAPERS.  In addition, an individual cannot be a 

member or employee of a plan sponsor member that is already represented on the Board. 

 

Please submit a resume, two references, and a brief statement describing your experience with public 

pension plans and interest in serving on the MAPERS board of directors. 


